## Chamberlin Free Public Library Board of Trustees Meeting, July 8, 2019

Present were Dick Bickford, Debra Spratt, Paula Miller, Stephanie Cassidy, Diane Steele and Charles Brault.

Review of the minutes from June 10, 2019, was read and approved.

The treasurer's report read and approved. Deb is using the credit card, but is looking for other options, because the credit card is tied to her credit. Charlie mentioned the Special Account is used for a variety of things. The money comes from petty cash, income from over dues, copies and faxes. He wants to spend this down, and have another account specifically for these items.

Circulation is up. The library is now closed on Saturdays for the summer. Connie is coming in on Thursday for the summer reading program.

Diane said there are new faces coming for summer reading, several from New Ipswich. There are 24 young children, 6 teens and 8 adults participating in summer reading. She has been asked by students with a school library card to rent movies. The board discussed this and decided the children can rent them.

There is a new display on Greenville Mills at the library.

There is no board meeting in the month of August. We will resume meetings in September.

Meeting adjourned. Paula Miller, Secretary